
 
Notification 

Dated: Friday, 16 September 2022 
                                                                                        

Notice is hereby given that the College with all its academic departments and 
administrative sections will remain closed on 17.09.2022 (Saturday) on account 
of Viswakarma Puja. This notice is subject to alteration depending upon any 
specific instruction issued by any competent authority.  
 

 


